
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It was a pleasure to work with Gregory Dietrich for my restaurant project at 289 Bleecker Street. 
He was able to provide important historical information about the building - and deliver it so 
well to community board and landmark committees - that it truly was the difference maker in 
being able to restore the original facade of the landmarked building. 
 
Gregory was so easy to work with and so passionately engaged throughout the process that it was 
like having a partner rather than a hired consultant. 
 
I would undoubtedly recommend him to anyone in need of such services. 
 
Massimo Lusardi, Restaurateur 


